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9 November 2021 

CLERK’S REPORT 

 
Play area 
A request has been received from a member of the public asking the council to 
consider putting a gate at the Douglas Avenue end of the playing fields. 
 
Parish wood 
The contractor has made two visits to the woodland to map out the order of works in 
order to complete the necessary risk assessments and license requests from the 
forestry commission prior to works commencing. 
 
Parish maintenance 
The plantsman has replaced some of the rotten public foot path posts and has 
commenced an autumn prune of established beds. 
The lengthsman is undertaking a scheme of work treating the council’s timber 
structures and replacing any rotten wood. 
 
Christmas lights 
Discussions are underway regarding the provision of the tree and lighting at the 
church for a switch-on event. 
 


